
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

01/27/12 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Daniel H. Mundt, 
expressing concern regarding the Congdon recreation areas, urging the 
Board to withdraw idea of converting the recreation area at Congdon to a 
parking lot. 

 
02/21/12 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth Board Members from Duluth Public 

Schools Library Media Specialists, calling attention to research entitled 
School Libraries Work!, which speaks to the importance of maintaining 

licensed library media specialists and their effect on student achievement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


